
Northern Education Initiative Plus (NEI+) 

 

Expression of Interest (EOI) 

The Northern Education Initiative Plus(NEI+) is seeking Expressions of Interest 

(EoI) from qualified IT vendors for the purchase of computers and other IT 

equipment. Details of the computers and the other IT equipment will be explicitly 

stated in the RFQ. 

Method of Application 

All interested vendors should please send in their Expression of Interest 

to: procurement@crea-neiplus.com on or before the 15th November, 2015 by 5 

pm. 

Only interested vendors who indicate their expression of interest will receive a 

copy of the Request for Quotation (RFQ). Qualified IT vendors must be able to 

immediately supply materials, provide genuine parts and licenses, and accept all 

terms and conditions in the RFQ. All completed and duly signed forms must be 

returned to the same email address no later than 20th November 2015 by 5 PM. 
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